
 

Dear Enriched Algebra II Students, 

Welcome to Enriched Algebra II.  This advanced course will begin  

using prior knowledge from Algebra I at a fast pace.  Please take time this  

summer to complete the attached review sheets to help sharpen your  

Algebra I skills.  Many of you may still have your Algebra I notebook, which  

will be a great resource!  There are many concepts that you are expected  

to know, as there is not time in class to go over review material.  You will  

be given a pre-test at the beginning of the year to help assess the level 

you are entering Enriched Algebra II.  A graphing calculator is not required  

this year; the TI 30 scientific calculator from previous years is  

recommended.  I am looking forward to meeting you and having a  

wonderful 2018-19 school year! 

 

Have a great summer! 

Mrs. Benson 


















